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Newborn Administrative Day Rate 
Effective October 1, 2022

(Medicaid) 

Molina Healthcare is excited to inform you of a new service to support mothers with pregnancies 
complicated by drug use, and their newborns with hospital administrative days.This additional 
mom/baby time will help to support education around feeding, sleeping and consoling.  

For information regarding coverage of Newborn Administrative Days please see WAC criteria 
(WAC 182-55-4550) here:  https://app.leg.wa.gov/wac/default.aspx?cite=182-550-4550

The Health Care Authority (HCA) Inpatient Billing Guide will be updated with additional details 
on 10/1/2022.  

Please look for further communications with additional language regarding the Newborn 
Administrative Day Rate and links to the updated Molina Medicaid Provider Manual and HCA 
Inpatient Billing Guide.  

Thank you for serving Molina members. 
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